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1)To was the Wirral Local Plan Examination Planning Inspectors  
Dear Sirs  
2) The following statements apply to each modification to which we respond below  
3) We have read and agree to the Consultation Data Protection Notice.  
4) We have followed the stages of development and support the Wirral Local Plan and wish it to be 
adopted ASAP and is sound.  
5) We continue to support the approach and work of Wirral Green Space Alliance and confirm WGSA 
speaks for us in their responses given below.  
a) We support the confirmation the exceptional circumstances to justify alteration to the green belt 
do NOT exist in Wirral.  
b) We support the local plan with a total figure of 11,814 net additional dwellings over the plan period 
up to 2040. 
c) We support the plan as it is and consider it to be good and sound overall.  
d) We consider that modification of the text has gone to far resulting in the watering down of 
prescriptive protection of best and most versatile green belt agricultural land.  
This is in regards to the policy for the rural area agricultural land.  
Finally we would like to add what a fine job WGSA and ITPAS are doing in protecting the wirral 
countryside and the fantastic wirral community.  
Best regards  
John and Sheila Clough  
 
 




